Cancellation of FSD public education
programmes

To tie in with the response level under the Preparedness and Response
Plan for Novel Infectious Disease of Public Health Significance being raised
to the Emergency Response Level and avoid people from gathering, the Fire and
Ambulance Services Education Centre cum Museum has been temporarily closed
and all public education programmes of the Fire Services Department (FSD)
have been cancelled starting from today (January 29) until further notice.

The FSD has continually informed those who are affected and will
continue to assess the latest situation. Further announcement will be made
when necessary. For enquiries, please call 2197 3699 (fire safety public
education) or 2197 3600 (ambulance service public education) during office
hours.
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